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HEY, YOU’RE INVITED! COME TO 
OUR ANNUAL MEETING! 

Malibu Road Association 
General Annual Meeting 
Wed., March 19, 2008, 7PM 
Bluff Park Meeting Room 
Residents, whether you’re an MRA member or 
not, don’t miss this opportunity to meet your 
neighbors, MRA Board members, air your 
concerns and gripes, and learn about issues that 
impact us, and how the MRA addresses them on 
your behalf.  

• Fires – How to prevent them and 
minimize their devastation – will be 
Topic Number One. A member of the 
Corral Canyon Fire Safety Group and a 
Red Cross Community Officerwill speak 
to us about the steps they’ve taken to 
reduce fire risk in their neighborhood.   

• City News – A City Council person will 
fill us in on City news, and answer your 
questions. 

• The New Trash Collection Contract – 
Learn the details, bring your questions. 

Please let us know if there is a topic you would 
like your Association to delve into during this 
meeting – mail@maliburoad.org, or by 
telephone (310.317.1040). We'll try to address 
your requests, listing additional speakers and/or 
issues in a future announcement. 

This get-together is your best opportunity of the 
year to express your concerns about everything 
Malibu Road – as well as an evening to enjoy 
meeting/greeting your friends and neighbors – 
and indulge in some excellent refreshments – so 
please plan to be there on Wednesday evening, 
March 19! 

L☺☺K AT US!  
WE’RE ONLINE! 
CHECK OUT OUR EXCITING 
NEW WEBSITE: 
WWW.MALIBUROAD.ORG! 
Effective Jan. 30, The Malibu Road 
Association is on online with our handsome 
new website. Visit it often to access our 
current, as well as archived Newsletters, and to 
view Announcements of events, news and 
activities along our road. You can E-mail us at 
mail@MalibuRoad.org and you can now pay 
your dues via credit card! Plus – if you’d like to 
open a discussion, join one in progress or 
express your opinion on this or that topic 
concerning Malibu Road, or post a photo or 
two that might be of interest to your neighbors, 
send them to us at our FORUM page: 
forum@MalibuRoad.org (to avoid lawsuits, we 
reserve the right to edit your submissions). 
______________________________________ 

It’s DUES Time Again! 
As always, we want to thank all of you who’ve 
supported the Road Association by paying your 
dues regularly. But to those who haven’t, and 
to new residents – you may not be aware that 
your Malibu Road Association does a lot for 
you, whether you’re a member or not.  

From weekly cleanup of the entire road, to 
erecting speed signs, including the three 
recently installed radar jobs, to being go-
betweens for you with the City, County and 
State for your beefs and gripes, to helping 
negotiate the new trash contract-specs as well 
as other services, plus throwing that great 
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annual beach party and publishing this 
newsletter, establishing our website and much 
more, we’re there for you. And that includes a 
Board of Directors, residents all, who volunteer 
their time on behalf of all of us to make the Old 
Road a better place to live – basically, helping 
to make living in Paradise even better.  

Our dues for a full year of membership in the 
Malibu Road Association are still only $100 per 
homeowner family and $40 per renter.  

Is that a deal, or what? So - PLEASE send your 
check today or pay via PayPal at 
www.MalibuRoad.org ! 

Below is your ballot for our Board of Directors, 
and a Dues payment form. Please mark your 
ballot and send it with your dues check in the 
enclosed envelope, or, if you’re paying at our 
website, just send us your ballot. 
                   Newsletter edited by Holly & Tom Sawyer 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Yes, Count Me In! Here are my Malibu Road Association Dues for 2008! 
We urge ALL Malibu Road Residents to join! 
Owner - $100______                         Renter - $40________ 

Name(s)_________________________________________ 

Address on Malibu Road_____________________________ 

Mailing Address (if different)____________________________________________________ 

Phone Number_____________________________________ 

E-Mail___________________________________________ 

THANK YOU!! 
Malibu Road Association – PO Box 415 – Malibu, CA 90265  
310.317.1040  
mail@MalibuRoad.org  
 

Malibu Road Association Board of Directors 2008 Ballot 
Please vote for 9 

 
Jan Currey______    

Lynn Griffin______    

Doug Helm______    

Gary Patterson______    

Chris Reed______    

Bill Rhodes_______   

Tom Sawyer_____    

Joel Walker______ 

Steven Weiss______ 

Write In___________________________ 

The new Board plans to make the following appointments: 
Marty Cooper, Board Member Emeritus 
Lupe Lerner, Secretary 
Al Lerner, Road Maintenance Chairperson 
Holly Sawyer, Treasurer 
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